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COMMANDER’S CORNER 
 

 

The Legion year is coming to 

a close.  Our last meeting be-

fore summer break will be 

June 8 at 6 PM. (Please note 

the new starting time for 

our meetings.)   
 

This will be a year we will 

gladly put behind us; with all 

the closing due to the virus.  

 

We will not have meetings 

in July and August.  The 

Executive Board will be 

available for any emergency should one arise. 
 

At the May meeting we held elections for officers for 

the coming year.  They are:   

 Commander ï Chuck Blay, 

 Sr. Vice Commander ï Dan Grothendick, Jr. 

 Vice commander ï Jo Wolford, 

 Adjutant ï vacant, 

 Finance Officer ï Chuck Doyle, 

 Sgt. At Arms ï Mike Vasquez, 

 Chaplain ï Vacant, 

 Service Officer ï Vacant, 

 Historian ï Heather Lockhart 

 Liaison ï Ava Barden. 
 

We need to fill the vacant positions above.  If you are 

interested in any of the positions let me know.  You 

can be appointed to them for the rest of the year. 
 

As always, keep our service men and women in your 

thoughts and prayers, especially those who may be in 

harmôs way  

 

Chuck Blay, Commander   

AUXILIARY UNIT 11-11 
 

I hope everyone had a good month of May.  The 

weather was up and down, but Spring is in the air.   
 

We are still doing our Food Drive even though we are 

not meeting for the next 3 months.  Our Treasurer, 

Diane Smith has contacted Tim Hutchinson who is 

the Veterans Service Officer for the City and County 

of Broomfield.  He is also a member of our Post.  We 

will be making our next food donations to the Fisher 

House in Broomfield.  Every little bit of donations 

will be greatly appreciated.   
 

Tim has sent us a list of items needed for the food 

baskets.   

They are: 

     Cereal, Tuna, Canned Chicken, Mac and Cheese, 

Rice, Peanut Butter and Jelly or Jam, Canned Vegeta-

bles, Soup, Any meal items, pasta and sauces. Diapers 

size for newborns, size 6 and pull ups, Baby formula. 

If you have any questions about the food drive, please 

let me know.  

Ladies remember to keep track of your volunteer 

hours for our Mid-Year Reports. 
 

I hope everyone has a good summer.  Come in and 

see us.  Even though we are not having Auxiliary 

meetings in June, July and August, we will be folding 

the newsletters on June 27th at 11:00.  It doesn't take 

long at all to get them done.  We can always use more 

help.  Have a good summer and stay safe. 

  
Janet Lee, President 

 

  SAL SQUADRON 11-11 

 
SAL will be having a golf outing on AUG 21st at 

Lake Arbor golf course in Arvada. 4 players per team, 
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100 dollars per player. We may not have a shotgun 

start but subject to change. Signup sheets will be be-

hind the bar. Ask bartender for sheets. All teams must 

be paid by July 15th.  

 

SAL next meeting will be June 10th at 6:00 pm. Thank 

you for your support  

 

Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

SAL CHAPLAIN 
 

Fatherôs Day 

We give our thanks, Creator God, for the fathers in our 

lives. 

For those who are fathers, we ask for wisdom and hu-

mility in the face of the task of parenting.  

Give them the strength to do well by their children and 

by you.  

In Your Holy name O God we pray.  

God our father, Fathers of Our Lives, Strength of a 

Mountain. 
 

Michael McInerney,  SAL Chaplain 

 

 

JANETS CORNER 

 
I hope everyone is ready for summer.  I know I 

am.  We will be open on Mondays from 3:00 to 10:00 

for right now.  Hopefully we can be open for normal 

hours soon.   

 

Welcome horseshoe players! Things should be getting 

back to normal now that the county and the state have 

lifted the bans of mask requirements.  You can now 

come in without your masks provided you have re-

ceived both of your vaccines.  If you have not got the 

shots, you should wear your masks for your protection. 

 

I would like to thank everyone who came in for the 

plant potting party and donations of the flowers for our 

new front yard.  It looks nice out there and all of you 

did a great job!  Also thank all of you who participa-

tion in the balloon releases in honor of Annie Ca-

hill.   She always loved to get the flowers out for the 

summer.  We miss you Annie! 

 

We are getting back to our Friday night dinners and 

Wednesday nights.  On Friday, June 4th and June 18th 

will be steaks and on Friday, June 11th, we are having 

prime rib.  The SAL will be doing Rib Eye steaks on 

Friday, June 25th.  On Wednesday, June 9th Bob and 

Jenn are doing wings.  Wednesday, June 23rd, we will 

have Italian Sausage Sandwiches.  On Wednesday, 

June 16th we will be serving Country Style Ribs and 

on the 30th of June, it will be Chicken Fettuccine Al-

fredo.  So lots of good options.   

 

Hope to see everyone at the Post. Say a prayer for our 

Veterans and the military.    

 

Janet Lee, Club Manager 
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Volunteer Log ï WE NEED YOU! 
 

In this monthôs newsletter, you will 

find a new VOLUNTEER LOG form. 

We need everyone to track their volun-

teer services and hours which are re-

ported monthly to the District.  

 

There is a list of examples on the bot-

tom front page and on the back of the 

form.  

 

Additional copies will also be avail-

able at the Legion.  

 

Please complete this form each month 

and turn in, so we can show all the 

helpful things we do to support our 

Legion.   

 

Any questions see Janet or Etta. 
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  JUNE 2021 
 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
  

 
 
 

1 2 3 
 

 

4 
 

CHUCK 
COOKING 

STEAKS 
5:30 PM 

PRE ORDER 

5 

6 
 

7 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 

8 
 

LEGION  
MEETING 

6 PM 

9 
 

WINGS &  
$1.00 DRAFT 

BEER 
5:30 PM 

PRE ORDER 

10 
 

SAL 
MEETING 

6 PM 

11 
 

JEN  
COOKING 
PRIME RIB 

5:30 PM 
PRE ORDER 

 
 

12 
 

SAL 
BINGO 
6 PM 

13 
 

14 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 

15 
 

 
 
 

16 
 

COUNTRY 
STYLE RIBS 

5:30 PM 
PRE ORDER 

17 
 

 

18 
 

CHUCK 
COOKING 

STEAKS 
5:30 PM 

PRE ORDER 

19 

20 
 

FATHERôS 
DAY 

21 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 
 

 

22 
 

23 
 

ITALIAN  
SAUSAGE 

SANDWICH 
5:30 PM 

PRE ORDER 

24 
 

25 
 

SAL  
COOKING 
RIB EYE 
STEAKS 
5:30 PM 

PRE ORDER 

26 
 

SAL 
BINGO 
6 PM 

27 
 
NEWSLETTER  

ASSEMBLY 
11:00 AM 

 
 

28 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 

29 30 
 

CHICKEN  
FETTUCCINE  

ALFREDO 
5:30 PM 

PRE ORDER 
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